Sutton Poyntz Society Trees policy

Trees obviously form a significant part of the natural beauty of the village.

Frequently, trees are planted without noting that they will grow larger in the fullness of time and
they will need more space that the original planting allowed. Trees can also become a danger to
property or people, or the position of trees can affect the quality of life of the local residents - and
remedial action will be required.

The Sutton Poyntz Society policy shows preference for the non removal trees - particularly of

indigenous trees - and if this cannot be achieved then the replanting of suitable replacements.
Noting that there will be occasions when this is inappropriate and common sense must prevail.

Society Trees Policy, absorbed into Planning Policy in 2012



